Letter #2 Sent to Our Clients
April 7, 2020
We have witnessed some extraordinary moves in the financial market during the past few trading sessions.
In recent days, the Standard & Poor’s 500 Index has fallen over 23% more since the beginning of the year.  Ongoing concerns over the possible economic slowdown stemming from the coronavirus are prompting investors and traders to reprice financial assets.′  For many, things “got real” when the National Basketball Association suspended its season, and actors Tom Hanks and Rita Wilson both tested positive for COVID-19.

Markets Have the Virus

Right now markets are reacting to the news because the outcome is unknown.  In a way, COVID-19 has “infected” markets all around the world.  In times of market uncertainty, some traders believe the best approach is to sell.  Fear is driving decisions.  Nobody would blame you if this uncertainty gave you a bit of anxiety as well.

In times like these, I hear from clients and others that they can find it difficult to stay committed to an investment program and their specific investments when fears are high.  But for me, a quick look at recent history helps me keep tumultuous seasons in perspective.

You Don’t Buy Snow Tires in a Blizzard

By working together to develop an investment strategy that fits your risk tolerance, time horizon, and goals, we have been preparing to weather turbulence.  When a blizzard hits, the people who already own snow tires are usually happier that those venturing out into the cold, hoping they’re still in stock.  In the same way, it’s generally best to make decisions during periods of low market volatility.   We’re in the middle of the storm right now.  

We Are Here to Support You

This may be the time you need Chestnut Investment Advisory the most.  During most volatility, we advise you to “follow policy”, and that generally proves to be the best course of action.  However, just now it is easy to question conventional wisdom.

In the past month, I’ll admit I’ve done a few “double takes” at my computer screen, as we’ve watched major swings in stock prices and movements In the bond and crude oil markets.
Remember, I am here to help you and your family during this time.  Whatever decisions you make, please allow me to support you through them.  Feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns.

To reiterate, I am here to support you and your family to answer any questions that might surface for you.  Whatever decisions you’re considering, I’d be honored to support you through them.  Reach out to me anytime, and I will be in touch with you.
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Sincerely,

George Toth, CFP®, CIMC©, AIF®
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